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Re: Race-1 welcomes 
new engine builders! 

March 20, 2025 

 
It has become impossible for one shop in one location to service our long-time 

engine owners, tracks, and series. 

 

Because of this, we are excited to announce that Race-1 has added three new shops 

to help! All three shops have been authorized to perform the Race-1 verification 

and engine repairs based upon the following: 

1. Each have completed Race-1’s specific program training. 

2. All three have been involved in the crate engine industry for decades. 

3. They have been long-time trusted associates of Race-1. 

4. All are men of the highest level of integrity—the same integrity you have 

come to expect from Race-1. 

 

The three new shops and contact info are below: 

 
Race City Performance (Mooresville, NC) 

Don Blackshear 

(724) 977-7424 

RaceCityPerformance@yahoo.com 

 

Jennerstown Engine Technology (Jennerstown, PA) 

Jimmy Friedline 

(814) 629-8450 

JennerstownEngine@gmail.com 

 

Les Frickshun Products (Reno, PA) 

Travis Harry 

(814) 676-9997 

LesFrickshun@inbox.com 

 

 

More options to be announced as programs develop! 


